
 

 
 

NOTICE that the Zoning Board of Appeals of the Town of Dryden will conduct a Public Hearing 

to consider the application of Rich Bayo  to change one nonconforming use to a similar 

nonconforming use pursuant to Town of Dryden Zoning Law Section 1601 C. The 

property is located at 155-159 Game Farm Road, tax parcel 67.-1-37.3  and is in a 

Neighborhood Residential District. The parcel presently has two mobile homes, which are 
not an allowed use in this district. The applicant wishes to replace them with two stick-

built homes.  

 

 

SAID HEARING will be held on August 13, 2019 at 6:00pm prevailing time at the Dryden 
Town Hall, 93 East Main St. Dryden NY, at which time all interested persons will be given an 

opportunity to be heard. 

 

Individuals with visual, hearing or manual impairments and requiring assistance should 

contact the Town of Dryden at 607-844-8888 x 216 at least 48 hours prior to the time of the 

public hearing.  
 

 


